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REQUEST: 

Have any projected retirement dates of Liberty’s generating fleet changed since the depreciation study 
Liberty filed in Case No. ER-2021-0312? If so, please provide the generating facility name and the units 
number with the new projected retirement date. 

RESPONSE: 

Yes, there have been retirement date changes for the generating fleet listed in the table below. 

Generating Fleet Retirement date stated in ER-
2021-0312 

Retirement date stated in IRP 
filed on April 1, 2025 

Riverton Units 10 & 11 2033 2026 
Energy Center Units 1 & 2 2026 2035 
Iatan Unit 1 2040 2039 
Energy Center Units 3 & 4 2043 Are not planned to retire before 

2044 
State Line Unit 1 2040 Are not planned to retire before 

2044 
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